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Online Payment System 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
We are now set up to use an online debit and credit card payment system, please note this is not 
the system previously mentioned but a different system called “CallSecure Digital PLUS” which is 
provided by Northumberland County Council.   
 
If you wish to make a payment using a debit or credit card then please contact Mrs Henderson in 
the school office. A link to complete your payment transaction will be sent to you by email from 
Northumberland County Council, so it is imperative you keep school informed of your current 
working email address. 
 
The transaction must be completed by the card holder only.  Please do not provide school with 
your credit or debit card details. If you have any questions or concerns then please contact Mrs 
Henderson in the school office. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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